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August 10, 2023
UPDATE ON SPECIAL PRAYER REQUEST!

The South African embassy has confirmed they have all of our visa
paperwork and are still processing the applications. This means nothing of
ours was mailed with our Priority Mail envelope to a stranger in Illinois. We
are assuming they just used our self-addressed and stamped envelope for

someone else's paperwork. With our track record with the USPS, we have
submitted a request to the embassy to pick up the visas in person in D.C.
when they are ready. We continue to wait and pray. Thank you for your
prayers! @ We have complete peace in all of this as the Lord holds the
kings' hearts in His hands (Proverbs 21:1).

CONTACT INFORMATION:

Email: fraustos4southafrica@hotmail.com
Frank's Cell: 919.971.5443
Website: fraustos4southafrica.com
Click HERE for our ministry Facebook page!




